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Wellington 

 

 

Re:  2011-11 MoH Review of Standing Orders 

 

The College of Nurses, Aotearoa (NZ) has consulted within its own membership and worked with 

NZNO to consider the current review of Standing Orders. 

 

We are pleased to provide unrestricted endorsement of the NZNO submission agreeing with all 

points outlined. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Prof Jenny Carryer 

Executive Director 

 

 

CC: Marilyn Head     MarilynH@nzno.org.nz  
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